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Voting must be accessible to all. It is clear that in this country not every state gives 

their voters a chance to vote; those with disabilities, the elderly who can’t stand in 

long lines, those that can not take the day off of work, those with young children and 

no affordable childcare, those who are just busy, etc. Oregon has been a bastion of 

fair and easy voting. With little to no fraud. We must not go backwards with our 

voting. Please, keep our vote by mail which allows everyone an opportunity to vote 

and the time to educate ourselves on the issues at hand.  


